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6
YEAR 6H CHRISTMAS CRAFT.

DATES FOR YOUR DIARY

DEC

14th Reception & Year 2 Christmas 
Parties

15th Christingle

16th Pantomime Online

17th Christmas Dinner/Christmas 
Jumper Day/Years 1, 3 & 5 
Christmas Parties

18th Years 4 & 6 Christmas 
Parties/Non-Uniform Day

JAN

4th School re-opens

Britannia CP School
T: 01706 874447

E: head@britannia.lancs.sch.uk
W: britanniaprimary.co.uk

COVID INFORMATION ON THE WEBPAGE

SCHOOL NEWS

COVID-UPDATE
Please do not send your child into school if they have a high temperature, cough or have
lost their sense of taste and smell. If your child is absent due to taking a test, please inform
the school immediately of their result.

WHAT SHALL I DO IF MY CHILD HAS A TEST AND TESTS POSITIVE OVER THE
WEEKEND/CHRISTMAS HOLIDAYS
Please notify the school on head@britannia.lancs.sch.uk as soon as possible and further
advice will be given to your family and any other families who require contacting will be
notified by the school.

CHRISTMAS JUMPER DAY/CHRISTMAS DINNER
A reminder that Christmas dinner is on Thursday 17th December.  This is also Christmas 
Jumper/non-uniform Day.

CHRISTMAS PARTIES
On the day of your child’s party they may wear their own party clothes.  Please make sure 
that children wear sensible shoes and are wrapped up warm as they will still be outside at 
playtimes.  Thank you.

NON-UNIFORM DAY
Friday 18th December is the last day of term.  On this day children can come to school in 
non-school uniform.

CHRISTMAS CRAFT
If you would like your child to bring home their Christmas Craft, please remember to pay 
£2.00 via ParentPay.

PRIMARY SCHOOL APPLICATIONS
A reminder that the closing date for Primary School Applications is Friday 15th January 
2021.  Please apply online at www.lancashire.gov.uk/schools. 

Recent letters and guidance can be found on the school website.  If your child needs 
to isolate or is waiting for a results of a test, they should complete the work set for 
the correct year group on the Home Learning for 2020-2021 tab on the webpage.
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